
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
To:   Editors & Health Journalists 
Issued by:  Department of Health  
Date:  Thursday, 15 September 2022 
 

Health Minister Phaahla to deliver TB Conference closing address  
 

Pretoria: Minister of Health, Dr Joe Phaahla will tomorrow (Friday) deliver a closing 
address during the official closing ceremony of a week-long SA TB Conference.  
 
The conference delegates discuss amongst others critical issues such as integrating 
the pathogenesis of TB, new advances in TB drugs, diagnostics and vaccines; 
implementation and health systems; and social and community aspects of TB.  
 
Tuberculosis remains one of the leading causes of death in South Africa and across 
the world. 
 
Details of the events are as follows: 
 
Date: Friday, 16 September 2022 
Venue: Hall One, Durban ICC  
Time: 12h00 
 
For more information and media enquiries, please contact:  
 

Mr Foster Mohale 
Departmental Spokesperson 
National Health Department  
0724323792 
Foster.mohale@health.gov.za  

Mr Doctor Tshwale 
Media Liaison Officer for Health Minister 
National Health Department  
063 657 8487 
Doctor.Tshwale@health.gov.za 
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